Parent Sportsmanship Statement

All parents must sign this document for a player to be eligible for competition and
membership on the Farragut High School Lacrosse Team. By signing this document, all
parents agree to abide by the same rules as our student-athletes.

Farragut High School Lacrosse Teams along with the TGLA/TSLA promote good
sportsmanship by student-athletes, coaches, and spectators. We request your cooperation by
supporting the participants, coaches, officials and spectators in a positive manner. Profanity,
racial, or sexist comments, or other intimidating actions directed at officials, student-athletes,
coaches, school administrators, association representatives and/or spectators will not be tolerated
and are grounds for removal from the site of competition and your player being unable to
continue to participate in that competition. Consumption or possession of alcoholic beverages,
cigarettes, e-cigarettes and drugs is prohibited. We hope that you enjoy cheering our student-
athletes and remember to Be Loud, Be Proud and Be Positive.

As a Farragut High School Lacrosse parent, I/We agree to the following code of conduct:

1. Assist in player’s timely arrival to practice, games and team events.

2. Assist in the development of player’s individual decision-making abilities by not offering

instructions from the sidelines during practices or games.

3. Entrust lacrosse decisions to the coaches.

4. Pay all fees for services in the specified time frame unless a separate payment plan has been
agreed upon.

5. Enforce the player’s code of conduct and TGLA/TSLA Code of Ethics with your player.
6. Volunteer in some capacity as required by the club.

Additionally, the Farragut High School Lacrosse Team reminds you that "Honor is
sportsmanship, and Sportsmanship is Honor."
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